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From: John Slynn 

Sent: 21 September 2017 14:40

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Shrewsbury & Newport Canals Trust

Hello 

I would like to put the following points forward: 

As a member of the above, I wish to emphasize the importance of the canal being protected from any future 

developments . 

I wish for the alignment of the S&N canal to be safeguarded for future establishment as a navigable 

waterway. 

The nature and historic aspects should be clearly recognised, this will add to future tourism and protect our 

local heritage. 

Also, this will enhance the beauty and quietness  of the area, and encourage wildlife. 

John Slynn 

Member-S&N Canals Trust 
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